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	This Week:
This week we have finished our unit on Grandad’s Island. The children have written some wonderful stories and have worked extremely hard on their spelling. Next week we will be focusing on spelling rules and common exception words.


In maths we have continued with fractions but finding a fraction of an amount. This is very challenging but the children have worked very hard and picked it up well. 


	Reminders:
Wednesday 27th March – 9.30 Easter Singing – Parents can attend
Thursday 28th March – Finish for Easter – own clothes day

	Reading
	Writing
	Maths

	Please encourage your child to read their RWI book at least 3 times a week. This is really important to help develop your child’s fluency (speed of reading).


Please remember to send your child’s reading books into school on a Thursday!

	[bookmark: _GoBack]Write about one of your friends. Saying which friend it is and what you do together and why you are friends. Ensure you use capital letters and full stops and you check your spelling.

	 Complete the fractions sheet.
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